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ULM Nursing recently received a $32,000 

grant through the Living Well Foundation to 

begin the “Safe Sleep A-B-C-D-E” Project.  

Dr. Debra Craighead is the Principal 

Investigator and coordinates a team 

consisting of faculty Ms. Karen Arrant, Ms. 

Kathy Kennedy, Ms. Connie Lewis, Ms. Linda 

Reid, and Ms. Sherilyn Wiggins.

The “Safe Sleep A-B-C-D-E” project will take 

place in several local businesses and 

hospitals.  The ULM nursing faculty as well as 

the nursing students will work with the 

pediatric population by providing education 

and support materials to low income, newly 

delivered pregnant women, and professional 

caregivers in order to encourage the use of 

safe sleeping environments for infants up to 

12 months in age. 
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